
STUDENT BULLETIN 
April 15, 1976

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY: ,
You cannot kill time without influencing eternity*
FAITH PROMISE OFFERING:
Tomorrow, Friday, there will be a faith promise offering. It has been a long time since 
we took an offering, but now you have an opportunity to give* The offering will go 
toward helping our missionary interns. Let's give so that the work of God may continue.
ARE YOU INTERESTED?
Are you interested in learning how to take and develop pictures? The Karisma Photo Staff 
v/ill be conducting a beginning photography class on Monday afternoons at 2:30» No 
experience is necessary —  just a willingness to learn! Men and women photographers 
are needed for next year's staff, so here is an excellent opportunity to get involved!
The first meeting is Monday, April 19 in the ASB office (SUB building). Come and see 
what develops! Bring an empty camera if you can*
ALL-SCHOOL BANQUET:
Be sure and get your tickets for the All-School Banquet, right away! The theme for the 
banquet is "Share In Celebration". Remember the cut-off date for tickets is next Wednesday, 
April 21. Also, you can sign up for banquet pictures at the Administration Office.
BI-CENTENNIAL PARADE:
All interested in the Bi-Centennial Parade as a participant, please indicate this by 
signing up soon (AND NO LATER THAN TUESDAY, APRIL 27). There is a sign-up sheet in the 

. chapel foyer.
AN IMPORTANT ELECTION:
The Lake Washington School District has their last levy attempt Tuesday, April 27. All 
students who are registered voters in Kirkland, Redmond or Juanita are urged to help.
The last levy failed simply because there were not enough people voting. We want to keep 
a good school system and your vote could make the difference.


